
 

 

5th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Chocolate Workshop 
 

As part of this half term’s topic, ‘Cocoa Crazy’, we have arranged an exciting chocolate workshop for the 

children. The workshop is organised by a well-known chocolatier, and will take place in school on Tuesday 

27th June. The children will have the opportunity to learn about the history of chocolate, in addition to 

taking part in delicious chocolate making activities! 

 

As a gesture of good will, Oliver’s Chocolates has reduced the cost of the workshop to £5.00 per child. 

A contribution of this amount would therefore be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, 

the workshop may have to be cancelled.   

 

Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, 

amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Friday 23rd June. Alternatively, payment can be 

made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the workshop 

being funded by school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Satnam Singh, Wendy Gibson, Kelly Grant & Fia Ogunyemi 

Year 3 Teachers 

 

Year 3 Chocolate Workshop 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________   Class: ________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the Chocolate Workshop on Tuesday 27th June  [  ] 

 

I enclose a contribution of £5.00  /  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate) 

 

 

Signed : _______________________________________(Parent/Carer)    Date: __________________ 

 


